
September 13, 2018 
5:30 p.m. 

  
The Fannin County Board of Education met in regular session with the following 
members present: Lewis DeWeese, Chair; Chad Galloway, Vice-Chair; Bobby Bearden; 
Terry Bramlett; and Steve Stanley.  All members were present.   

 
The meeting was called to order by Lewis DeWeese, Chair. 
 
Michael Gwatney, Superintendent, stated one of the purposes of the meeting was to 
approve the Board of Education’s budget for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
Dr. Gwatney stated the Board is holding this meeting to ensure that the community has an 
opportunity to provide input regarding the budget. 
 
Dr. Gwatney opened the floor for public comment on the Fiscal Year 2019 budget. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
After no public comment, motion by Bobby Bearden, seconded by Chad Galloway, to 
approve the FY19 budget. All members voted yes; motion carried (see attached). 
 
Sarah Welch and members of the Fannin County High School Writing Center also shared 
a presentation on how the FCHS Writing Center works and its progress to help literacy 
efforts.   
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Terry 
Bramlett, seconded by Bobby Bearden, to adjourn subject to being called into special 
session by the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
 

_____________________________ 
       Lewis DeWeese, Chairperson 
 
  
       _____________________________  
       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 
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